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The purpose of this report is to inform the Board of a request from The Palms shopping
centre for the provision of a ‘parking space for holders of mobility cards only’ at the
Mall entrance in Golf Links Road.

With the recent request from the Canterbury Regional Council for the removal of the
Mall Link bus stop on the west side of Golf Links Road at the entrance to The Palms, it
is timely to consider this request.  There is an existing separate pathway at this entrance
for the access of pedestrians and wheelchair users to the Mall.

The Parking Operations Manager is agreeable to the installation of a ‘Parking Space for
holders of mobility cards’ at this location.

Recommendation: That the parking of vehicles be restricted to ‘Holders of mobility cards
only’ on the western side of Golf Links Road commencing at a point
203 metres from its intersection with New Brighton Road and
extending in a northerly direction for a distance of 7 metres.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the aforementioned recommendation be adopted.


